


OAGDU meeting minutes from February 14 2021

1. The monthly OAGDU call began at 7:05 PM with the following members present: 

Deanna 
Paula 
Debbie 
Annette 
Diane
Paula 
Luann 
Asia  
Dan
Vicky
Dustin
	
	 


 

· Minutes: The October minutes were approved as corrected. A motion was made by Debbie to accept the October minutes as read and it was seconded by Diane.   The January minutes were accepted with corrections. A motion was made by Debbie and seconded by Paula.   The motion for both months was passed without objection.            

2. Treasurer’s Report: 

3. A treasurer’s report was not given at this meeting. Deanna has some funds to deposit but due to weather she has not been to the bank. 

	-Checks for membership dues can be sent to:
		Deanna Lewis
		7853 Kirkland Drive
		Cincinnati, OH 45224

		Marianne’s Address:
		835 Carini Lane
		Cincinnati, OH 45218 
	

Committee Reports:

4. Fund Raising.  
A.  Luann reported that we have started the Honey Baked Ham sale and it will run to the 12th of April. 
B. Candy bar sale is going ok and Deanna has just now opened the last box. 
 
      
7. Gavel:
		A. Deanna was asked by a school to do a presentation via Zoom call this year. The call happened the other day and Deanna felt that it went well. 
		B. Paula is doing an everybody counts presentation at a school on Friday.   	   

8.Legislate Committee:
A.  Marianne was not present on the call to read the current code and will be completed at a later meeting.   
-Paula covered the new Air Carrier Access Act from a call held a few days prior. 
	 -3 Federal legislations that impact us. 
	-Air Carrier Access Act, ADA, FHA
	-Big changes-only dogs can be service animals now. Emotional support animals are no longer recognized. No breed restrictions are noted. No more forms need to be completed prior to flight. Department of Transportation created the forms. The wording has to be the same on all forms but some airlines don’t require the forms. There are two forms including the general form and the relief form.  The first form may be required by the department of the transportation. Electronic signing of the form has been an issue for some individuals. NAGDU is developing a survey for us to complete if we travel to see what is working or not working. 

9. New Business:
-No new business to report at this time. 	
    
 
10.Next Meeting:
	A. Next meeting will be held on March 14th at 7:00 PM. 
	**The call concluded at 8:00 PM. 
Meeting Adjourned.

	 





	






